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How to talk to children about racism 
Children and young people may have seen images and stories in the 

news about race and racism. Some children might not fully understand 

the stories and they may have questions. It is important to encourage 

positive and open conversations about racism with children: 

 Have conversations about this often, not just when it is in the 
news.  

 Keep the conversation going and let children know it OK to ask 
questions.  

 Encourage children to understand the lived experience of ethnic 
minority groups better.  

The website below offers more information about speaking with children 
about the sensitive topics of racism, diversity, how racism affects 
children and individuals and having age appropriate conversations. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/children-race-racism-racial-bullying/  

Online Safety for children in primary schools 

We are seeing that more and more of our children have phones, tablets, laptops, 
kindles etc. This means they have access to many different websites. Sometimes even 
websites that may look appropriate can be harmful.  

YouTube Kids is mostly safe, but there is a small chance children could see nudity, 
violence, or just weird stuff, as well as adverts for things like junk food. One study 
found that 27% of videos watched by kids 8 and under are intended for older target 
audiences, with violence being the most likely negative content type. 

Please continue to monitor your children when they are online to ensure that they 
stay safe and feel confident in telling or another trusted adult about something they 
see that makes them uncomfortable or if someone has tried to contact them. 
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